
Hillsboro Energy Commission Approved Minutes
February 9th, 2023; Bolded items are things to-do

Meeting opened at 6:08 PM.  Attendance: Brett Cherrington, Chairman; Adam Charrette, Vice 
Chairman; Jon Daley, Secretary.

Secretary’s report:
Minutes from January 26th, motion to approve as amended by Adam, seconded by Jon; approved 

unanimously.

Community Power and PUC updates
Next meeting will be at the fire station on February 23rd at 5:30PM, an online meeting hosted by 

the Community Power Coalition of New Hampshire.

Electric Vehicle Charging Stations
Brett has been researching and collecting links to companies that are involved in various aspects of

design, installation, maintenance of charging stations.

LED Street Lighting Project
We will meet with the Selectboard and the Highway Safety committee at the regularly scheduled 

Selectboard meeting on February 22nd to discuss our proposed reduction in street lighting. [The meeting
was changed to March 9th after the meeting]

Weatherization Project
No update.

Annual Report
The final draft was approved and will be submitted to the town office tomorrow.  Depending on 

fonts and margins, we wondered if it would fit on one page.  If it only fits on two pages, we discussed 
additional items to add – our new logo, an LED graphic, two side-by-side photographs showing how 
the LEDs improved the lighting for a particular spot, etc.

Quarterly Newsletter
The town office emailed us to ask if we had anything to contribute to the town’s quarterly 

newsletter.  Jon will write a paragraph asking for additional members, both for the Commission 
and for the new Community Power Committee.

Motion to adjourn at 6:51 PM by Adam, seconded by Jon.  Unanimously approved.

Respectfully submitted,
Jon Daley


